
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
 
In the Matter of the Joint Application of ) 
Missouri-American Water Company and   ) 
Audrain Public Water Supply District No. 1 for ) 
Approval of a Territorial Agreement   ) File No. WO-2017-0191 
Concerning Territory in Audrain County,   ) 
Missouri ) 
 
 

MOTION FOR EXTENSION OF TIME  
WITHIN WHICH TO COMPLETE INVESTIGATION 

 
COMES NOW the Staff (“Staff”) of the Missouri Public Service Commission, by 

and through counsel, and for its Motion for Extension of Time Within Which to Complete 

Investigation, states as follows: 

1. Missouri-American Water Company and Audrain Public Water Supply 

District No. 1 filed a joint application on January 10, 2017. 

2. Thereafter the Commission ordered Staff to investigate and file a report no 

later than February 21, 2017. 

3. Staff has not completed its review of the application, and is waiting upon 

responses to data requests.  

4. Staff respectfully requests that a new deadline of March 17, 2017 be set 

for Staff to file its report. 

 

WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission will grant it until March 17, 2017 

to complete its investigation and file its report; and such other and further relief as the 

Commission deems just in the circumstances. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Casi Aslin 
Casi Aslin 
Legal Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 67934 

 Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360 
(573) 522-8417 
casi.aslin@psc.mo.gov 

 

 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I hereby certify that true and correct copies of the foregoing were served 
electronically to all counsel of record this 21st day of February, 2017. 
 
 /s/ Casi Aslin 
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